
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 11/28/2012 11:10:13 AM
To: Tisdale, Matthew (matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov) (matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: EE incentive

Matthew -

Would you be willing to meet with us about the incentive PD and APD? I’ll leave it to 
you to guess which we support.

yours

sid

SB GT&S 0306467
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